
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE September 13, 2023 

FROM: Shannon Montgomery, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider and take action regarding a proposal for Christmas Lighting at the corner 
of FM407 and McMakin (Old Town) in an amount not to exceed $11,300. 

SUMMARY: 

The Town of Bartonville has received the proposal for the annual Christmas Lighting at the corner of 
FM407 and McMakin. 

The FY2023-2024 Budget was approved with $14,500 in the Marking Line Item. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Lighting Estimate 


